
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov> 
Tuesday, November 19, 2013 10:21 AM 
Blevins, Bradley G 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Re: LOTOS 15 FEDERAL #1 

Bradley, 

I'm okay with the closure. 

Thanks 

On Mon, Nov 18, 2013 at 3:44 PM, Blevins, Bradley G <Bradley.Blevins@chevron.com> wrote: 

Thanks Mike, Yes I contacted Par 5's operations manager. 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher(3>state.nm.us1 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 2:38 PM 
To: Blevins, Bradley G; 'Amos, James' 
Subject: RE: LOTOS 15 FEDERAL #1 

The data looks good for closure if Jim is OK with it. With the final C-141, if you could, please send a site 
diagram showing the impacted area and where the samples were obtained from. Also, do you know if anyone at 
Par 5 was notified? 

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

8 n S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

0: 575-748-1283 X108 

C: 575-626-0857 

Bradley, 

\ 



F: 575-748-9720 

From: Blevins, Bradley G rmailto:Bradley.Blevins@chevron.coml 
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 12:59 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Amos, James' 
Cc: Blevins, Bradley G 
Subject: FW: LOTOS 15 FEDERAL #1 

Mike/ Jim 

Attached you will find the lab data for the Lotos 15 Federal 1, this was the site where the truck illegally dumped 
on our location. As you can see in the data the samples are clean. I would like to request no further action for 
this site and submit a final C-141 for closure. Please respond back with your comments or questions. Thank 
you. 

Chevron 

Bradley Blevins 

Chevron Delaware Basin 

HE Specialist 

Hobbs FMT 

Direct .575-391-1462 86424 

Cell- 575-U1-0341 

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.coml 
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2013 10:40 AM 
To: Daniel Dominguez; Blevins, Bradley G 
Subject: LOTOS 15 FEDERAL #1 
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THANK YOU, 

Celey Keene 

Lab Director 

Cardinal Laboratories 

101 East Marland 

Hobbs, NM 88240 

T: (575)393-2326 

F: (575)393-2476 

e-mail: celev.keene@cardinallabsnm.com 

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the individual/firm 
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee/agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately 
by e-mail or telephone in order to return the message. 

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office: (575)234-5909 
Fax: (575)234-5927 
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Cell: (575)361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 
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